
                

 

May 13th 2021 

 

Deputy Catherine Murphy 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 21419/21 Re: ‘’To ask the Minister for Health the number of cryotherapy machines in 

each public and voluntary hospital; and the number of persons waiting for appointments to 

use these machines in each hospital’’  

 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

Following a request for clarification, you advised on 30/04/21 that the question relates to 

cryotherapy chambers. 

I wish to advise you that I have contacted all of the hospital groups and CHI and I am advised 

that they do not utilise cryotherapy chambers in their hospitals. 

 

I trust this is of assistance. 



Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager 

Acute Operations 


